



www.gatewaydecorativeartists.com www.facebook.com/GatewayDecorativeArtists

Volume 43 Issue 4

June 2016

CONTENTS

Calendar	2
President's Message	3
Vice President Report	4
Program Chair Report	5
Survey Results	6-7
Minutes	8-9
Refreshments	10-11
Turning Point	12
Pet Supplies	12
Membership	13
Warm Up America	13
Birthdays/Thinking of You	14
Spotlight on Members	15
Chapter Membership Form	16
SDP Membership	17
Treasurer's Report	18

Gateway Chapter Meeting

JUNE 12

The Checkered Cottage 135 W. Jefferson Kirkwood, MO.

Meeting Starts at 1:00 p.m. Doors Open at 12:00 noon



Refreshments for June

Debbie Christenson Nancy Falk Mary Jo Kumer Lovella Mauer Liz McClintock Linda Nelson Barb Qgden Carol Kufkahr Marilyn Todd



Sandy Aubuchon will be teaching this Christmas ornament аt our September meeting. The \$15 which includes the paint, stencils, ornament and lights. If you want to do this project you will need to register prior to the September meeting. Please send your check for \$15 made out to Sandy Aubuchon to Barb Ogden, 1424 Springs Estate Drive, St. Peters, MO 63376.



BOARD MEMBERS

<u>President</u>

Gloria Falk 636-561-6623 president@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Vice President

Ellen Rohne 636-240-1684 vicepresident@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Program Chair

Barb Ogden 636-928-5503

program@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Membership Secretary & Publicity

Jean Lindsey 314-921-0425

membership@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Recording Secretary

Anna Mathieu 314-994-1134

secretary@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

<u>Treasurer</u>

Donna Wessel 314-428-8226

treasurer@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Newsletter Editor

Marilyn Hartnett 636-357-1038

newsletter@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Social Media Coordinator

Michelle Senn 314-910-2716







CALENDAR OF EVENTS

June 7 Memory Box Paint In
June 6-11 SDP Convention
June 12 General Meeting
July 12 Memory Box Paint In
August 2 Memory Box Paint In

August 8-13 Hoot

August 21 Board Meeting
September 11 General Meeting
September 13 Memory Box Paint In

September 23-25 Retreat

October 4 Memory Box Paint In
October 16 Board Meeting
November 13 General Meeting
December 4 Christmas Meeting
December 6 Memory Box Paint In

Area Representatives

South CountyJoan Love314-842-7288North CountyJean Lindsey314-921-0425West CountyMaureen Wasserman636-517-1721

If you have information to pass on to the Chapter such as news of an illness, congratulations, etc., please contact an area rep or your Membership Chairman.

Standing Committee Chairs

Hospitality Liz McClintock & Linda Nelson

Gold Brush Award
Librarian
Historian
Nominating Comm.
Publicity
Ways and Means
Parliamentarian

Marilyn Hartnett
Cheryll Wilburn
Michelle Senn
Gloria Falk
Liz McClintock

Special Committee Chairs

Audit Committee Janie Parisi, Barb Ogden, Gloria Falk

Christmas Party Barb Ogden

Memory Box Program Gloria Falk and Mary Jo Kumer

Social Media Coordinator Michelle Senn Webmaster Josée Laferriere

News from our President

Summer is around the corner and it's time for yard work. Cleaning up the landscaping, trimming here and planting there. We're getting older now and we don't like doing that stuff anymore, but it needs to be done, so you grin and bear it. It's amazing how BIG dwarf plants can get. <SMILE> I could also use that same philosophy on my painting room. It's way past time to clean that space up and get ready for some new projects. Or finish some of those UFO's. Sounds good, doesn't it? Let's work on it.

We have some meeting room issues to deal with this year. Maryland Heights, as you know, has been building a new facility. The old one has to be torn down and made into a parking lot before we can get into the new facility. So therefore our June meeting location will be changed and it may also affect the September meeting venue. Barb, Donna and I have been looking into possibilities for us. Please pay special attention to the cover of this newsletter for information on where the next meeting will be held.

The Memory Box paint-ins have been going very well. Did you get to see the nice article that they put in the DP this time? I am so glad they made room for it. We certainly are doing our part to fulfill the need for those boxes. Former member, Ginger German, is still very much involved in painting memory boxes and taught a design for the May paint-in. I will be teaching the June paint-in. We will be doing more of those Heart shaped balloons we did at the March meeting – if you have your pattern and instructions, please bring them with you. I hope some of you will make it to that paint-in at the bank. We will be in a different room this month, as they are going to be using the board room for a meeting they have set up. There has been a request for more baby designs. So if you're working on some boxes keep in mind that bears, blocks, and little angels are all appropriate.

At this meeting, of course, you will be able to sign up for the Fall Retreat projects. Remember to get your room reservations in to Ellen at this meeting also. Tell others, so they may join us. They do not have to be a member of our chapter to go and they won't be charged any higher fees.

Elsewhere in this Newsletter you will find WISH LISTS for Turning Point Women and Children's Shelter and Annie Austin Rescue Group. Look the lists over and donate if, and what you can. Hope to see you at the meeting.

Paint with a Happy
Gloria

VICE PRESIDENT —ELLEN ROHNE

Important information to remember about Retreat

By now you should have received your Retreat Booklet. You should have noticed some changes in the book and in the way some things will be handled this year.

There are some changes in the way rooms and meals are handled. Instead of contacting TODD HALL directly for your reservations, they will be handled through me.

WE will need 2 separate checks, made out to Gateway Decorative Artists, one for rooms and meals and one for Registration and classes.

We will be able to accept checks through the mail. Cash or credit cards can be used at the meeting. Remember that if a credit card is used, you will incur the extra bank charges. (listed in the Retreat Booklet)

There is also a space to inform me of any meal restrictions you might have.

We will start taking Retreat Registrations at the June meeting. We have already started taking reservations for the rooms and meals. They may be sent to me at any time.

I need both forms returned to me by August 15. I need to give TODD HALL and the teachers an approximate number of guests and students attending.

The absolute latest date to register and reserve rooms is at the September meeting.

When you arrive at TODD HALL, you will go directly to the BARN, to receive your room keys, register for RETREAT and pay for the MITIs you have signed up for.

We can thank our teachers for giving us seven great projects to choose from. There will be time to paint Memory Boxes, make new friends and get together with old friends. There is a social area in the barn as well as a refrigerator, rest room and coffee bar.

Attendance prizes will be given out on Friday evening.

Join us for a full, fun filled weekend, with time to share our love of painting, time to eat, time to party and time to just get away from it all. Take a class to learn a new medium, learn a new technique and meet new friends. You're guaranteed to have a great time.



PROGRAM — BARB OGDEN

It's hard to believe that we are starting the month on June...half the year is almost over!

As you have seen from the front of the newsletter we will be meeting at The Checkered Cottage. The old building at the Maryland Heights Community center is not taking any room rentals from June 1 until sometime in September/October. Once the new building is finished the old will be torn down to make way for the parking lot. I will keep you informed as to the fall meetings. There is a Kirkwood city parking lot across the street from the shop and there is no charge to park there. Some street parking is available also.

As I stated in my earlier email we will be doing a "Trunk Sale" for our program. Bill Chiles has retired and would like to sell off his remaining wood. So, come prepared to shop. I have heard from a couple of members who will also be bringing



supplies to sell. If you would like to participate in the sale please let me know so there will be room for your things. I have been busy contacting teachers for future seminars.

Also, I need sharing workshop teachers for next year. Please let me know if you are interested.

See you Sunday, June 12.

... Barb

Program		Date	Date
Class Fee	Surface/Supply Fee		
Name	Phone		
Address	City/Zip		
Email	_Amount_	Cash	Check
CHECK HERE IF YOU AGREE TO HA	VING YOUR PICTURE IN OUR PUBLICAT	IONS OR FAC	TEROOK

SURVEY RESULTS

PROGRAM SURVEY RESULTS

Eighteen members completed the survey.

SEMINARS

- 1. Have you attended a seminar in the past three years? Yes-16 No-2
- 2. If not, will you explain? Family obligations
- 3. What teachers would you like to paint with?

Janice Miller Chris Haughey Jamie Mills-Price Tina Norris Judy Diephouse

Maxine Thomas Mark Polomchack Marian Jackson Nilda Rodriguez

Sherry Nelson Laurie Speltz Kelly Hoernig Carol Spohn Robert Warren

Bobbie Campbell Lynn Deptula Arlene Steinberg Kay Witt

- 4. Are you interested in a particular medium? Colored pencil-3 oil-5 pastel-1 acrylics-4 mixed media-1 var-8
- 5. Do you like holding the seminar in a meeting room at a hotel or at a Community Center? Hotel-1 Either-17
 - 6. Would you prefer securing you own surfaces? Yes-14 No-2 Either-1
 - 7. How many seminars could you attend in a year? One-6 Two-9 Six-1
 - 8. Should the Chapter continue? Yes-14

SHARING WORKSHOPS

- 1. Have you attended a sharing workshop in the past three years? Yes-12 No-5
- 2. If not, will you explain? Family obligation, time constraint, too far away
- 3. Which Chapter teachers would you like to paint with? <u>Various-10</u>
- 4. Are you interested in a particular medium? <u>Colored pencil-3 oil-1 acrylics-4 pastel-1 various-9</u>
- 5. How many sharing workshops could you attend a year? One-5 Two-4 Three-4 Six-1
 - 6. Should the Chapter continue hosting Workshops? Yes-15

CHAPTER MEETING PROGRAMS

- 1. Are you staying for programs? Yes-14 No-3
- 2. If not, will you explain? <u>Family obligations</u>, other commitments, ride <u>share</u>, time constraint
 - 3. Longer programs? Yes- 11 No-5
- 4. How much would you pay for more detailed project? \$10-6 \$15-3 \$20-1 \$25-2

SURVEY RESULTS (CONTINUED)

- 5. What length of time would you stay for a more detailed project? 2 hours-5 3 hours-4 4 hours-1 5 hours-1
- 6. What kinds of programs would you like? <u>Various mediums-6</u> colored pencil-1 greeting cards-1 painted wine glasses-1 guest lectures <u>Painting Parties</u>

As an aside: Most want to keep Seminars and Workshops as long as we have enough students to fill(break even) and there were lots of variety in both teachers and mediums. It also seems most were OK with an extended project at the meeting as long as there was enough time to finish that project as well as demos of new products and techniques.



MINUTES — ANNA MATHIEU

Gateway Decorative Artists General Meeting April 17, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm.

Board members attending the meeting: Gloria Falk, Ellen Rohne, Jean Lindsey, Donna Wessel, Anna Mathieu, Barb Ogden.

Joan Love gave the Invocation.

President-Gloria Falk:

Gloria welcomed everyone at the meeting.

Since the meeting minutes were printed in the newsletter and were not read aloud, Gloria asked if there were any changes or corrections to the minutes. No corrections or changes were made, so they were approved as printed.

The Treasurer's report was also printed in the newsletter. Gloria asked if there were any questions about the report. Hearing no questions, the Treasurer's Report was filed.

Gloria reported that the charity Turning Point sent an email saying how grateful they are for all we donate.

Gloria reported that the animal rescue representative, Annie Austin told her that they were thankful for the donations from the last meeting. They have been inundated with then new litters of puppies and kittens.

Vice President-Ellen Rohne:

Retreat information:

There will be 3 Make It/Take It projects and they were on display.

Ellen encouraged people to sign up for Retreat Committees.

Room Reservations: Todd Hill requested that Ellen collect all reservation money. Cash and checks should be given to Ellen. Checks should be made out to Gateway Decorative Artists. If you use a charge card, there will be an extra charge. Cash/check for double room would be \$134.00, with a charge card \$135.87. A single room would be cash/check \$178.00, with a charge card \$179.87. There is no sales tax charged for the room or food.

There are registration forms ready today. You can request roommates and dietary needs/restrictions.

On arrival, go to the "Barn" to check in.

Retreat booklets will be available by the end of May. Registration will be accepted up until the September 11 meeting but everyone is encouraged to sign up early.

MINUTES (Continued)

Program Chair-Barb Ogden:

The results from the survey taken at the last meeting will be published in the next newsletter.

The Mark Polomchak Seminar has been cancelled due to low attendance. The checks will be returned today after the meeting.

Barb asked for suggestions for future Seminar Teachers and Sharing Workshop Teachers for the 2017 calendar year.

Barb reported that Milly Johnson will be teaching Margo Clark's Mud Technique after the business meeting today.

The September meeting painting project will be a Sandy Aubuchon Christmas Ornament. The cost will be \$15.00 for each ornament.

Memory Box Program-Mary Jo Kumer

On Thursday, April 21, 2016, area Bob Evans Restaurants in Hazelwood/St. Peters/St. Charles, MO, (Zumbehl Road, Mid Rivers, Highway K, and Wentzville) will donate 15% of customer's checks for our Memory Box Charity. This special will be for April 21 only and you will need our form to present at the time of payment. Everyone is encouraged to participate.

Ginger German will be teaching the next MB on May 3. It will be a rocking horse pattern. Gloria will be teaching the MB on June 7. It is a heart balloon pattern. Barb will be teaching in July and Donna will be teaching in August.

Newsletter Editor-Marilyn Hartnett

The Newsletter deadline is May 23, 2016.

Membership Chairman-Jean Lindsey

Jean introduced 2 guests. There were 21 members attending the meeting.

Jean reported that we have 41 members.

Door prizes donated today by Milly Johnson, and Linda Nelson.

Door prizes were won by Joan Love, Linda Nelson, Liz McClintock, and Marilyn Todd

There will be a pin exchange again this year. We will draw names and pins will be a Christmas theme. They will be due at the November meeting.

Treasurer-Donna Wessel

The Treasurer's report was published in the newsletter and approved.

Donna reported that she still had patches for sale and that she had additional free patterns and books to take home.

Refreshment Chairs-Linda Nelson and Liz McClintock

Refreshments were provided by Milly Johnson, Joan Love, Cheryll Wilburn, Maureen Wasserman, Liz McClintock, Linda Nelson and Mary Jo Kumer.

New Business:

Publicity Chair-Michelle Senn is unable to attend meetings due to illness.

Donna Wessel encouraged members to visit and post on our Facebook page. You can click on "Status" to leave posts, pictures, classes and share pictures of your projects.

Business concluded. Mary Jo Kumer made a motion to adjourn, and Milly Johnson seconded the motion.

Meeting adjourned at 1:42 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Anna Mathieu

REFRESHMENT COMMITTEE—LINDA NELSON & LIZ MCCLINTOCK

Liz and I want to give a "Big Brush" Thank You to our volunteers, who are serving on the refreshment committee last month. Millie Johnson, Mary Jo Kumer, Delia Larkins, Joan Love and her committee for the cute table decorations, Liz McClintock, Linda Nelson, Maureen Wasserman who donated the cute Seed Kits part of the table decorations.

An anonymous donation was received from someone who does not cook, but who wanted to help to make our day special with a pretty spring tablecloth, plates and napkins to brighten the table.

We think that all of our volunteers are "Real Pearls" and we gave a little Thank You of those rare gems for our very special committee members: boxes and candy "pearls". Flowers go to two members doing double duty: Millie Johnson, our teacher for the day and Liz McClintock who went out of her way from a three-day convention to bring refreshments for everyone.

Another special thank you to Nancy Falk and the other "Busy Bees" who also helped set out the yummy goodies for us to enjoy before the paint-in.

We thank you in advance for stepping up to help by putting your name on the sign-up sheet for the June meeting. Theme for June: "Lettuce" Kick Off Your Summer.

Many have requested that we share some of our recipes which we are happy to do. Take a look at the next page.

CARROT-MUSHROOM-ASPARAGUS CASSEROLE

From: Linda Nelson's Kitchen

Served at the April Meeting

Eight carrots sliced lengthwise, cook in salt water, drain and sprinkle with a thin layer of sugar

1 lb. fresh mushrooms - sliced and sautéed in butter

1 can asparagus, drained

Cream Sauce:

3 Tbsp flour

1/2-cup butter

½-cup cheddar cheese

1/2 cup milk and 1/2-cup cream

Cook until thick.

Butter a baking dish. Alternate layers of vegetables and sauce. Sprinkle a little cheese on top.

Bake at 375 degrees for 30 minutes

NOTE. Add more milk if vegetables are not covered before baking.



Bean Salad

1 can black beans, drained and washed

2 cans black eyed peas, drained and washed

1 can "shoe peg" corn, drained (use white corn if you cannot find shoe peg)

1 can yellow corn, drained

3 medium diced tomatoes (I used 4 Roma tomatoes)

1 green pepper, diced

1 bunch green onions, finely sliced

16 oz bottle of "Wishbone" Italian dressing

3/4 cup sugar (or to taste)

Make the day before you serve. Using a LARGE bowl, mix all together, cover and refrigerate overnight. Stir before serving.

RED PUNCH

One large container of Original Red Hawaiian Punch; 2 Large Bottles of 7 UP soda. Pour into a large punch bowl.

Ice Ring: save all the fruit juices when recipes say to drain. Keep a large Cool Whip in the freezer and add the juices when making special recipes. When bowl is full, add to the punch bowl to keep the punch cold. Punch will have extra flavor with peach, pineapple, cherry and other juices which have been added.

CHARITY CORNER — Gloria Falk, TDA, Ways n' Means Chairman

TURNING POINT

The shelter really has a need for paper towels for bathrooms and kitchens. Also needed are newborn diaper and size one diapers, shampoo, conditioner, and also dish detergent. Everything is appreciated.



There is always a need for staples like:

Toilet paper and paper towels

Hygiene products like:

Toothpaste and toothbrushes

Shampoo and conditioners



Ellen, the Director of Turning Point has also indicated that it would be helpful to have:

Cake mixes, icing and decorations, to help celebrate birthdays.

Clear Storage tubs, all sizes to organize their donations

Reams of Copy paper

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me, Cheryll Wilburn, at 314-640-8759.



PET RESCUE WISH LIST



Small Pet Beds Litter Pet Toys Monetary Donations

Rescues often require cats and dogs to be disease tested prior to leaving the shelter so they could also use monetary donations or sponsors for that. Each test is from \$15-24 dollars but this adds up fast with multiple transfers.

Spring has arrived and new puppies and kittens are popping up all over the place. This rescue group does what they can through the many volunteers to supply the needs to help out God's creatures. Can we try once again to bring at least ONE of the items listed above to the next meeting? We could really make an impact on their wish list. They ask that these items be new, or barely used and clean.

MEMBERSHIP — Jean Lindsey

There is still time to get your name in the drawing for painting a pin, we well be drawing the names at the June meeting so you will know who you are painting the pin for, and we will be exchanging them at the November meeting. They can be for Thanksgiving or Christmas.

I will be handing out Secret Pals gifts at the meeting.

If you know anybody who needs a card please let me know.

The member who won attendance prizes at the last meeting are Linda Nelson, Liz McClintock, Joan Love Marilyn Todd.

Linda Nelson and Milly Johnson donated door prizes for attendance. Thanks to everyone who gave me prizes to use.



Warm up America

By Maureen Wasserman

Warm up America is a program that gives handmade crocheted & knitted Afghans to different charities. Some of these charities are: Lydia's House; Pathway Hospice; Peter and Paul Men's Shelter; Honor Flight; and Fisher House to name a few.

St. Louis County Library started participating in the year 2000. I have worked with 2 of the county Libraries since the program started and I worked on the program before that with Michaels.

Many, many people donate 7" x 9" squares and we have a dozen or more that get together every Sunday in January and half of February to sew these squares together to make the afghans. Then several of us take the sewn afghans home and crochet a border around the edge.

I usually take home 5 or 6 afghans for borders each week.

In mid-February we meet at one library with the charities to distribute the afghans to the representative of that charity. It's very fulfilling to know you have helped to keep people you don't know....warm.



Judy West—June 1

Cinda Nelson—June 6

Cinda Young—June 11

Delia Carkins—June 14

Ingrid Oertli—June 22

Jean Rogenhoter—June 16

Marilyn Todd—July 14 Barbara Stanfield—July 17 Michelle Senn—July 30

Jeanne Abraham—August 2
Sue Struckhoff—August 24



Our thoughts and prayers go out to Annette Dozier, former member, whose husband is going through some difficult health issues.

Check List for Meeting:

- Refreshments, if you are on the committee.
- Pet Rescue Donations
- Turning Point Donations
- Painted Memory Boxes.
- Bags to carry your treasures home and, of course, \$\$\$!

CHECK OUT THESE SITES FOR USEFUL TIPS

www.lindacoulter.com
creativeartslifestyle.com
creativeartslifestyle.com/.../bobbie-campbell.html
cherirol.com
polomchak.com
margotclark.com

NEXT NEWSLETTER DEADLINE — August 25

Ciz McClintock and Cinda
Nelson....the ladies who are in
charge of bringing us a delicious
snack at each meeting...along with
those who have volunteered. They
are listed each month on the front
of the newsletter...give them a big
shout out next time you see them.





We know how beautifully Carol Rufkahr paints, but take a look at this self portrait...such talent. Thanks for sharing with us Carol.

Thanks to Mary Jo Kumer for alerting us to the Bob Evans donation program. And thanks to Donna Wessel and Gloria Falk who placed displays in the various Bob Evans locations. The amount raised was \$209 which will go to the Memory Box Program. We appreciate all who participated in this one-day event.



GATEWAY DECORATIVE ARTISTS MEMBERSHIP FORM

Membership in the Chapter is OPEN ONLY to persons who are dues-paying members of SDP

ANNUAL DUES ARE \$20, PAYABLE BY DECEMBER 1

Please make check payable to Gateway Decorative Artists; Mail to Jean Lindsey, 140 So. St. Charles St., Florissant, MO 63031

Name	New Member_	Renewal			
Address					
City	State	_Zip			
PhoneEmail					
Birth Date SDP Membership No	(inclu	ide copy of SDP Card)			
PLEASE CHECK HERE IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR PICTURE PRINTED IN OUR					
NEWSLETTER, FACEBOOK, WEB SITE OR OTHER PUBLICATIONS.					
Check all that apply:					
Individual Member Teacher Business Member Nam	e of Shop				
Certification: MDACDATDA					
Preferred Painting Medium: Oil Acrylic Watercolor Other					
What year did your start painting?					
Favorite Artists:					





GATEWAY GAZETTE

Marilyn Hartnett, Newsletter Editor

Contact Information:

Www.newsletter@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

(636) 332-0061



Society of Decorative Painters

2016 MEMBERSHIP FORM

1 MEMBER OPTIONS PLEASE CHECK APPROPR	RIATE BOXES.	FOR FASTER SERVICE, pay online at DECORATIVEPAINTERS.ORG.			
	ring the same address as an Individual or Business member iled to you. rmember or anyone who has not been a member since 201: iled to you. an accredited educational institution, including accredited h	\$110 BUSINESS (\$115 after 12/1/15) \$80 ONLINE BUSINESS (\$85 after 12/1/15) † \$30 HOUSEHOLD (\$35 after 12/1/15)* \$30 TRIAL** \$15 STUDENT (\$20 after 12/1/15)***			
magazines will be mailed to you. ATTACH DOCUMENT † ONLINE CANADA AND INTERNATIONAL MEMBERSH		e, online only. No printed Decorative Painter magazines will be mailed.			
ONLINE 2016 BUSINESS DIRECTORY BUSINESS MEMBERS: Check all boxes that apply. FREE Visit DECORATIVEPAINTERS.ORG/PRODDETAIL.PHP?PROD=BUSIST AUTHOR DESIGNS AND/OR PAINTING SKILLS FOR HIRE	to submit up to one-hundred-word description of your busin	ACTURER/IMPORTER RETAILER TRAVEL-TEACHER			
3 MEMBER PROFILE (Please Print)	018014000000000000000000000000000000000				
		MEMBER NO. (If Renewal)			
	HOUSEHOLD MEMBER NO! (If Renewal) BUSINESS NAME				
		E COUNTRY			
EMAIL					
		FAX ()			
RECRUITED BY					
☐ I WOULD LIKE TO DONATE ☐ \$5 ☐ \$10 OR \$	to the SDP Foundation 5 🗆 \$50 OR \$ to the Society of D				
BE SUBMITTED WITH PAYMENT, IF DIFFERENT FRO	OM MAILING ADDRESS ABOVE. IF RENEWING MEM	PAYMENTS, THE CVV CODE AND THE BILLING ADDRESS SHOULD BERSHIP, PLEASE PAY ONLINE AT DECORATIVEPAINTERS.ORG.			
	DISCOVER	TOTAL			
		EXPIRATION DATE			
_					
☐ YES! This is a gift membership from	CKS PAYABLE TO: SDP FAX MEMBERSHIP F	MEMBER NO			
	IMPORTANT				
magazine for that year. An additional \$5 late fee If you join or renew by December 1,	will be required for payments postmarked after Do	cable SDP benefits and have access to <i>The Decorative Painter</i> ecember. 1, 2015. This fee does not apply to new members. ith Issue No. 1, 2016, of <i>The Decorative Painter</i> .			

MEMBERSHIP FORM_2016_0715